
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 C I T Y  O F  P A L M  D E S E R T  
73-510 FRED WARING DRIVE 

PALM DESERT, CALIFORNIA 92260-2578 

TEL: 760 346-0611 

INFO@PALMDESERT.GOV 

Dear Residents, 

As a part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our community's active transportation infrastructure, we invite 

you to participate in upcoming community engagement events taking place in your neighborhood 

regarding the City’s Walk & Roll project. This project aims to create safer and more accessible sidewalks 

throughout Palm Desert, aligning with the objectives in the City's General Plan. 

The following streets have been identified for improvement: 

• San Juan Drive & Fairhaven Drive from Parkview to Fred Waring 

• San Gorgonio Way from Monterey to San Pablo 

• De Anza Way from San Pablo to Portola 

• Catalina Way from San Pablo to Portola 

• San Pascual Avenue from Alessandro to Fred Waring 

These improvements will require changes to the public right-of-way, including the removal of 

landscaping and fencing and/or modifications to the on-street parking. To ensure that all affected 

residents are well-informed and have scheduled opportunities for you to provide input, in your 

neighborhood. We encourage you to join us at one of the following times and locations: 

Date: April 9th 

Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Location: 43822 Fairhaven Dr at Vista Bonita 

Date: April 10th 

Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Location: 73750 Catalina Way, Outside the Joslyn Center  

Date: April 16th 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 
Location: 44550 San Carlos Ave, Palma Village Park  

 

If you cannot attend the meeting in your area, feel free to attend any of the other two meetings. During 

these events, city staff will provide detailed information about the project and its potential impacts. Your 

participation and feedback are crucial in ensuring that the project's design and implementation reflect the 

needs and preferences of our community. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact Lucero Leyva, Project 

Manager for the City of Palm Desert, at lleyva@palmdesert.gov. You’re also welcome to leave feedback on 

the active transportation page on www.EngagePalmDesert.com. Thank you for your attention to this 

matter. We look forward to seeing you at the upcoming community events. 

Sincerely, 

Ryland Penta 

Community Relations Supervisor 

City of Palm Desert 
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